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To General Douglas MacArthur

February 13, 1942   Radio No. 1045.   [Washington, D.C.]

Secret

You alone have had experience with self-propelled seventy-five mounts.  Are they satisfactory?  Have light tanks proven satisfactory?  How many of each remain in service?  Have Garand rifles justified themselves?1
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1. MacArthur replied that he had available twenty-eight self-propelled 75-mm gun mounts and sixty light tanks.  He made suggestions regarding possible improvements but commented:  "All these weapons are excellent ones even without any modifications such as suggested." (MacArthur to Marshall, Radio No. 333, February 20, 1942, NA/RG 165 [OCS, 18136–2541.)
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